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Oregon’s Governor and legislator’s supposed goal for this session is to provide more 

affordable housing.  So why would any legislator support this bill to put another tax on 

home/property owners including those “affordable” homes the State leadership wants 

built?  As for renters, I guarantee they will experience rent increases also if this 

concept moves forward.   If affordable house is important in Oregon, oppose HJR 

201.  


